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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 Last year Bicton Choir won the Concord College Choir Competition. As part of their 

reward they have been invited to sing at Theatre Severn alongside Concord College Students on 

the evening of Saturday 19th November.  

 Please be aware that Concord College students are performing the majority of the show 

and our children will be invited on stage to sing two songs with them during the first half.  

 Due to Concord needing our dressing room during the second half of the show, children 

will need to be collected at 8:30pm. This means that if you are planning to buy tickets to watch the 

entire show, you will need to purchase an extra ticket for your child to join you for the second half.  

 Tickets are available from the Theatre Severn Box Office (01743 281281) or can be 

purchased online. All tickets are priced at £10. If you are not planning on attending the event your 

child can still take part as long as they are dropped off and collected from Theatre Severn at the 

times stated below.  

4:00pm – Children to be dropped off at the main entrance to Theatre Severn where they will be  

                  met by Miss Barratt and Mrs Johnson.  

4:15 – 5:30pm – Rehearsal.  

5:30 – 7:30pm – Break – please can your child bring a packed tea with them (no glass bottles   

                              please).  

7:30pm – Concert 

8:30pm – Collect your child from the main entrance to Theatre Severn.  

 

Children should wear school uniform for the performance. Please can permission slips be returned 

to school by Friday 4th November.  

 

Miss Barratt and Mrs Johnson 
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Choir Performing at Theatre Severn 

 

My child (insert name)____________________________ will be/will not be (delete as applicable) 

taking part in the performance at Theatre Severn on Saturday 19th November.  

 

My child will be collected by ___________________________ 

` 

Contact telephone number:____________________________ 

 

Name and Telephone number of alternative contact in the case of an emergency: 

________________________ 
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